From: Tim Schoenheit
To: Exhibits JSCVR

**Subject:** Please help businesses during COVID-19 crisis **Date:** Thursday, March 19, 2020 5:10:08 PM

## Dear Co-Chairs Holvey,

As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having on my business, my employees and my family.

These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis.

We have two locations (Tualatin and Lake Oswego). It was not feasible to do takeout or delivery from our Lake Oswego location so we had to shut that location down and layoff all staff. We also greatly reduced the staff at our Tualatin location and laid off all but one brewer and our sales rep and event coordinator. All together 31 of 37 have been laid off. If we can go back to normal operations by July 1st we estimate a loss of sales of 400k for Lake Oswego and 250k for Tualatin. In addition we will have lost about 200k in sales to our distribution partners. We may also have product spoilage losses but it is difficult to estimate at this time.

Sincerely,

Tim Schoenheit 15334 SW Kenton Dr Tigard, OR 97224 tim@stickmenbeer.com